
 
 

 
#WeAreLemington 

 

Headteacher: Mr. C Heeley 

Rokeby Avenue, 

Lemington, 

Newcastle upon Tyne, 

NE15 8RR. 

T: 0191 267 4315 

E: admin@lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk 

W: lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk  

 

@LemingtonRPS                   @LemingtonRiverside 

17th June 2019 – Information regarding the 2019/2020 School Year  

Dear Parents, 

I am pleased to confirm in writing the teachers who will be in each class for the 

2019/2020 school year. Please note that we will be informing parents of the 

exact class their child will be in early July, but this gives you an overview of 

where class teachers will be based from September.  

All year groups will be based in the same classrooms as this year and over the 

summer there will be some exciting work going on in all of our classrooms 

including: 

- All classrooms painted ready for the new school year. 

- Brand new HD touch-screen TV’s installed in each classroom.  

Class Teacher for 2019/2020 

Nursery Mrs. Corr 
Reception Miss Jeffcock (Miss Jeffcock will lead Nursery and 

Reception) 
Year 1 Miss Dodgson 

Year 2 Mrs. Hinshaw (Mrs. Hinshaw will lead Years 1 and 2) 

Year 3/4 Mrs. Jamieson (Mrs. Richardson will teach all Year 4 
children for English and Mathematics Tuesday-Friday 
mornings each week).  

Year 4/5  Mrs. Crowe 

Year 6 Mr. Murphy 

(Please turn over for more information) 
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                 @LemingtonRPS                   @LemingtonRiverside 

We are pleased that Mrs. Richardson will now be teaching all of our Year 4 

children for English and Maths on Tuesday – Friday mornings. We know that 

parents have asked that we teach children in single year groups and whilst we 

don’t yet have enough children to do this all day, this will certainly be a big 

step towards that.  

I would like to place on record a huge thank you to Miss Scrafton who has 

temporarily taught in our Year 1 class since January and leaves us in July – she 

has been a valuable member of the team and we wish her well as she leaves us 

to start her new post at Atkinson Road Primary School in September.  

We are also delighted to welcome Mr. Murphy to Lemington Riverside Primary 

School. I have previously worked alongside Mr. Murphy at Hilton Primary 

Academy – he is an excellent teacher and will be a great addition to Lemington 

Riverside.  

Take care, 

 

Mr. Heeley 
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